
Request for Abstracts 
41st  Annual 

Department of Medicine 

Trainee Research Symposium 
Wednesday, March 5, 2025 

(In Person Event) 

Deadline for Submission of Abstracts: 
Tuesday, January 21, 2025 – 5:00 PM 

 
Eligibility: 

• All trainees of the Department of Medicine: Residents (i.e. house staff - PGY 1-3), Associate 
Fellows (i.e. subspecialty fellows – PGY 4-7), Post-doctoral Scholars (MD or PhD doing post- 
doctoral training in the Department of Medicine), Staff Scientists, Graduate Students/Medical 
Students with Department of Medicine mentors (must be currently enrolled at UAB), 
Undergraduate Students with Department of Medicine mentors (must be currently enrolled at 
UAB) are encouraged to submit an abstract describing their original basic, clinical, or 
population research. 

• Each trainee may submit only one abstract as first author. Abstracts submitted to other 
meetings for presentation this spring or presented at recent meetings are eligible. Individuals 
holding a faculty appointment at the level of Instructor or above at the time of the 
Symposium are not eligible. 

Abstract Guidelines: 
• Limit abstract to 500 words or less, excluding title and authors. 

No figures and tables allowed in abstract. 
 
• Abstract format should consist of: Objective, Methods, Results, and Conclusions/Broader 

Impacts, Acknowledgements. References not required. Use Arial, 11 pt. font for body; 
justified and single line spacing. 

• Online registration is required for abstract submission. All abstracts will be assigned to poster 
presentations. 
 

Abstract Submission: 
https://uab.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_emQiXWHbDICHLEi 

 
For questions or additional information,  
please contact domresearch@uabmc.edu 

https://uab.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_emQiXWHbDICHLEi
mailto:domresearch@uabmc.edu

